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As of January 2014, three Placement Agent Policy disclosure letters 
have been submitted for the linked investments MTP Energy Fund & 
MTP Energy Opportunities Fund.   
 
The November 12, 2012 letter was provided at the outset of the 
Department of State Treasurer’s due diligence and legal negotiation 
process. 
 
In early 2013, the Department began to ask that an additional 
disclosure letter be provided if protracted negotiations had caused a 
substantial amount of time to pass between the original disclosure 
letter and the expected closing date.   
 
The March 14, 2013 letter was provided shortly before the closing of 
the transaction on March 15, 2013. 
 
In summer 2013, the Department began to regularly require 
investment managers to provide supplemental disclosure letters 
whenever additional funds were committed to an existing investment. 
 
The July 18, 2013 letter  was provided in connection with a portfolio 
rebalancing that increased the monetary amount for the MTP funds. 
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As of January 2014, three Placement Agent Policy disclosure letters 
have been submitted for the linked investments MTP Energy Fund & 
MTP Energy Opportunities Fund.   
 
The November 12, 2012 letter was provided at the outset of the 
Department of State Treasurer’s due diligence and legal negotiation 
process. 
 
In early 2013, the Department began to ask that an additional 
disclosure letter be provided if protracted negotiations had caused a 
substantial amount of time to pass between the original disclosure 
letter and the expected closing date.   
 
The March 14, 2013 letter was provided shortly before the closing of 
the transaction on March 15, 2013. 
 
In summer 2013, the Department began to regularly require 
investment managers to provide supplemental disclosure letters 
whenever additional funds were committed to an existing investment. 
 
The July 18, 2013 letter  was provided in connection with a portfolio 
rebalancing that increased the monetary amount for the MTP funds. 
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